



MHSA Technical Committee

Minutes

Date: January 29, 2020

Members Present: Hugh Lehr, Jeff Vangen, Allan Siwela, Dean Studer, Simon Measer, Robert Cavicchia

Guests: Trever Copeman, Devin Simon, Paul Laing

Regrets: Charlene Gilmore, Pete Innes, Cassie Westerman, Travis Hyde

Technical Program Planning:	Action Item
1. U9 RASC Development Team <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Looking to start in outdoor - Need to keep costs low - Player will still playing in house league. This would be an extra. - Include a couple of tournaments and practices. 	Robert will continue to work on details.
2. Amount of Training Sessions for RASC <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Looking at increasing practices for outdoor. - May have to wait till after School soccer is over. Mid-June - Looking to increase to at least three practices/week. 	Robert and Allan will look at possible scheduling and impacts.
3. RASC Coaches <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Coach Education – can we host all the various trainings needed. - Build the coach education into the different levels of play, e.g., all U5 and U7 coaches get your Active Start. Then moving on to U9 all will get the fundamentals, etc. More training would come then if they move on to the rep program or if they want to continue on. - Need to focus on creating a positive culture. Starts with coaches, as they have the greatest impact 	Robert and Allan will look into training and setting up a schedule and plan.
4. High School Soccer <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Online registration will be available this year. - no increase in cost = \$150 	Hugh Will set up a meeting with school contacts for Feb 12.
5. RASC tryouts <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - need to find a way to evaluate players and provide feedback. 	Robert and Allan are looking into a form or process.
6. Indoor House League and RASC training: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Gym vs the FLC for U4-U11 	tabled
7. Futsal Program	tabled
Other	

Next Meeting – ?